
November 22, 2017 

Ulli Watkiss  
City Clerk   
Toronto City Hall,   
100 Queen Street West  
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2  

Dear Ms. Watkiss,  

Re: Administrative Inquiry into the cost   
of preventing information being released at Toronto Hydro 

I wish to file an administrative inquiry into the cost of preventing information being released at 
Toronto Hydro  

The Toronto Star has reported that it has filed freedom of information inquiries related to 
privatization consultants and to the hiring of two former members of Mayor Tory's campaign 
staff. I wish to know how much money has been spent on legal fees to prevent the information 
from being released.  

I look forward to your timely response at the next meeting of City Council.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Councillor Gord Perks  
Ward 14, Parkdale-High Park 
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